
We had a very busy and lovely half term with lots of exiting things to come next half term. 

School reopens on Tuesday 30th October at 8:45 am. Until then have a nice holiday and enjoy your 

break. Robin  
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Coats 

With the weather fluctuating, 

please make sure your child 

comes into school with a jacket or a coat 

that has their name on it. Children will not 

be allowed to go out to play without a 

coat or jacket. 

Chess is coming to Primrose Hill! 
 

We will be welcoming a new lunch club to Primrose Hill in the 

second half of the Autumn 2 - chess! Every Thursday lunchtime 

children from Y1 - Y6 are invited to develop 

their strategy building and analytical thinking 

through the game of chess. The sessions will 

be run by a chess coach and will start on 

Thursday 8th November for a 5 week block. 

Please see the flyer for more information. 
 

Chouette! New After School Club for 

Francophone Children at Primrose Hill! 
From November 5th, we are starting a new after school club for 

francophone children on Mondays after class. Are you interested? 

All ages welcome! Please contact Liz asap at: 

 club@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk 

Latin Club: We will send more info after half term! Watch 

this space! 

Curriculum Maps. 

The development of the 

Curriculum was a School Improvement 

Focus for last year.  

The Curriculum Maps show what your 

child will be learning throughout the year 

across different subject areas. They’ve 

now been published on our school 

website and can be found here:  

http://www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk/sch

ool-information/curriculum/ 

Please have a look to keep yourself 

refreshed with your child’s learning.  

Friends of Primrose Hill 

Thank you to all parent helpers who 

made yesterday's KS1 party such fun. 

The children had a fantastic time. 

Don't forget to get your slip back for our year 3&4 

Spooky Disco on 1st November.  

After half term we will be having a meeting to plan 

our Festive Fair on 18th December. Date TBC 

when we return to school. 

During half term don't forget to decorate your 

pumpkin picture. There will be a 

prize for the best or most original 

designs. Bring them in on Tuesday 

30th October! 

Equipment 

A reminder to parents and carers, that the Garden and the play 

equipment should not be used before and after school. The garden is 

locked for a reason – to keep little people and chickens safe!  

P.E Updates 

Another amazing week in the world of PE at Primrose Hill. Our 

year 5 and 6 netball team competed in the play off finals with the 

A team finishing 3rd and the B 

team finishing 1st. An all 

round great effort by 

everyone involved! Let's hope 

for much more success this 

year. Have a lovely half term 

everyone! Jordan and Dean 
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Teachers to Parents Email 

We have subscribed to an email system allowing us to share longer messages and documents. This is done through the texting 

system.  Please ensure the office have an up to date email address. 

 

Child’s Name _____________________________________________Class _______________________________ 

 

Parent/Carer 1 (Email)__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Carer 2 (Email)__________________________________________________________________________ 

Easyfundraising.org.uk 

As you know we are really keen to get our very own floating classroom. Every penny helps and with this in mind please check out 

the website :    https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/primhill/ 

The school makes money simply by you shopping at no extra cost to you. We need as many supporters as possible so tell your 

friends and family. Let us see if we can be the most profitable school! 

To support our SIP priority: To further involve Parents & Carers in school life to support their child’s learning, we have planned 

some additional Parent Workshops this year. Maths Stay and Play will continue throughout the year, as well Parent Consultations and 

soft start visits every Friday morning.  

Here are some more opportunities to visit your child’s class:  

 

Attendance 

 

As you know, we have been working hard at ensuring that 

attendance & punctuality improves at Primrose Hill. We want to 

thank you all for your support with this, as ensuring children are 

at school everyday means they will have access to a full-time 

education that will maximise all learning opportunities.  

 

These are the Autumn 1 Attendance Figures for each class from 

last year. To compare, we have the data from this year too—A 

MASSIVE well done to all the classes who had over 95% 

Attendance! Makes us proud to be working at Primrose Hill 

Year Group 2017/2018 data 2018/2019 data 

Nursery (3-4) 93.83% 97.09% 

Reception 90.54% 96.18% 

Year 1 96.33% 97.76% 

Year 2 96.13% 96.25% 

Year 3 95.52% 95.70% 

Year 4 97.58% 97.45% 

Year 5 95.03% 96.36% 

Year 6 96.89% 96.84% 

Overall (to date) 95.94% 96.71% 
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